
19th May 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

Year 1 are very excited to share with you that we have reached our next star card
goal! To celebrate this achievement, the class will be having a Crazy Hair and Sock
Day on Friday 26thMay. Children will be able to wear any crazy socks - it could be
two different socks (appropriate, closed footwear must be worn). They are also
invited to wear their hair in a crazy style but no coloured hairspray is allowed to be
used.

Yours sincerely,
Year 1 Team

19th May 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

Year 1 are very excited to share with you that we have reached our next star card
goal! To celebrate this achievement, the class will be having a Crazy Hair and Sock
Day on Friday 26thMay. Children will be able to wear any crazy socks - it could be
two different socks (appropriate, closed footwear must be worn). They are also
invited to wear their hair in a crazy style but no coloured hairspray is allowed to be
used.

Yours sincerely,
Year 1 Team


